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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Yesterday Thursday, 26 May is National Sorry Day and today Friday 27 May is the beginning of National 
Reconciliation Week. The theme for this year’s Reconciliation Week is Be Brave; Make Change.  

Every year on 26 May, National Sorry Day remembers and acknowledges the mistreatment of Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander people who were forcibly removed from their families and communities, which we now know as ‘The 
Stolen Generations’. National Sorry Day is a day to acknowledge the strength of Stolen Generations Survivors and 
reflect on how we can all play a part in the healing process for our people and nation.  

National Reconciliation Week begins today and is a time for all Australians 
to learn about our shared histories, cultures, and achievements, and to 
explore how each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation in 
Australia.  

This year we are asking everyone to make change beginning with brave 
actions in their daily lives – where they live, work, play and socialise.   

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 6 
Term 2 
May/June 

30    Uniform Shop OPEN  
8.30 – 9.00 am 

 
Week Two of Year 2,3 

Swimming Lessons @ 

Terry Tyzack Aquatic 

Centre 

31  Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.45-8.25 am 

 

1   Junior Choir Yr 3&4  
8.00-8.30 am 

 
Yr 4,5,6 Assembly 
8.45am in the Hall 

 
 
Staff Meeting 3 – 4.20 pm 

2 
 
Lunchtime Green Team 

3    

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT 
DAY 

Pupil Free Day 
Enjoy your Longer weekend 

  
 

Week 7 
Term 2 
June 

  6  Western Australia Day 
Public Holiday 

 
 

7    Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.45-8.25 am 

 

 8    Junior Choir Yr 3&4  
8.00-8.30 am 

 
Yr 1,2,3 Assembly 
8.45am in the Hall 

9 
 
Lunchtime Green Team 

10 

Week 8 
Term 2 
June 

13     Uniform Shop OPEN  
8.30 – 9.00 am 

14    Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.45-8.25 am 

 

15   Junior Choir Yr 3&4  
8.00-8.30 am 

 
Yr 4,5,6 Assembly 8.45am in 
the Hall 
 
P&C Meeting 5.45–7 pm 

16  
Principal’s School Tour for 
New Parents 9-10am 
Lunchtime Green Team 
 
 
School Board 5.30–7 pm 

17 

Week 9 
Term 2 
June 

20 21   Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.45-8.25 am 

 
 
 

Principal’s School Tour for 
New Parents 5-6pm 

22      Junior Choir Yr 3&4  
8.00-8.30 am 

 
Yr 1,2,3 Assembly 8.45am in 
the Hall 
  
Staff Meeting 3 – 4.20 pm 

23 
Lightning Carnival 

 
Lunchtime Green Team 

24 
 

Week 10 
Term 2 
June / July 

 27      Uniform Shop 
OPEN  8.30 – 9.00 am  

28    Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.45-8.25 am 

 

29     Yr 4,5,6 Assembly     
8.45am in the Hall 

 
Faction Cross Country 

1.50 – 2.50 pm 

30  
 
Lunchtime Green Team 

1 
 
 

Last day of Term 2 
Happy School Break 
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We challenge you to think of ways that you can be brave in your life and how being brave can create a positive change 
for everyone.  

 Next Friday 3 June 2022 our educators are engaging in whole school Professional 
Learning; therefore, you may have an extra-long weekend with your children. 
While teachers and support staff will be at School, Friday is Pupil Free; I trust you 
have had time to make arrangements.  

Staff will be adding value to how they assess writing samples, refining school 
processes around Individual Education Plans and Behaviour Support then completing a module on Autism 
Spectrum Disorder.  I am very proud of how all our staff strive to be lifelong learners and support each 
other to apply new learning to our daily work. 

Congratulations to the students who received merit certificates at the Junior Assembly on 25 May 2022. 

 

We are proud of how you demonstrate Excellence, Care, Equity and Learning. Students at Tuart Hill ExCEL. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        The winning class this week  Room 14 scored the highest for: 

- Keeping their bags zipped 
- Keeping all bags on the hooks or racks 
- Making sure there was no rubbish outside the classroom 
- Keeping lunchboxes inside school bags and 
- Keeping hats and jackets in school bags.  

          Thank you for demonstrating the value of Care in our school. 

MERIT CERTIFICATE WINNERS: Wednesday 25 May 2022 

Golden Broom Winners – Year Ones in Room 14! 
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Room 6 completed their slime investigations this week by having 

a slime off!  

Mrs Bell and Mrs Harfoushian judged the students’ slime creations 

based on planning and creative flair and we all enjoyed playing 

with the slime afterwards!  

 

Great work Room 6 and Miss 

Tomkins! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INSIDE CLASSROOMS 

Your Move – more ways to get there… 
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SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS COMING! 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Your school photo day is coming! Approximately two weeks prior to the photo day every student will receive a 
personalised order envelope to bring home from Kapture Photography. The recommended method of ordering your 
photos is online through Kapture’s website as your payment is secure and can be easily verified at any time. If you pay 
online, there is no need to return the order envelope to school.  
 

KEEP YOUR ORDER ENVELOPE SECURE!  
The unique codes contained on the envelope will be issued only once. 

 
 
Alternatively, you can pay by cash and return the provided envelope to the school on the photography day. Please note 
the photographers cannot provide change.  
 
 

Order EARLY for sibling photography 
 
Sibling photos can ONLY be ordered online. Once you receive your envelope, it is imperative that you order your 
sibling photo early to avoid missing out! There is a physical limit in the school schedule to how many sibling photos 
can be taken. Once the maximum capacity of sibling orders has been reached, no more sibling orders can be placed.  

If maximum capacity is not reached, sibling orders close 12pm midday sharp, one business day prior to the first 
photo day.   

The school or the photographers cannot accept late orders for sibling photography. Please do not ask as your request 
simply cannot be accommodated.  

 

Order EARLY for discount photo day prices 
 

Order your photos within 10 calendar days of photo day to receive discount photo day prices. Late orders are handled 
separately to the school delivery and incur a $30 custom service charge.  
 

Other information 

 
Late cash payment envelopes cannot be accepted by the school office or by Kapture. 
 
Your school will notify you in a few weeks when team and special group photos are available to view and purchase on 
the Kapture website. Please note; class, individual and sibling portraits are not available to view online prior to purchase.  
 
Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo package. Should you have 
any queries before or after photo day, please check the FAQ’s on the Kapture website.  

 
All students will be photographed individually on photo day for school 
administration records AS WELL as included in their class group 
presentation available for purchase to all families. Should there be any 
reason why your child should NOT be included in the photo shoot –please 
contact the school office.  

 
  

 

School Photos  

https://www.kapture.com.au/
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 Premier’s Reading Challenge 

 

 

Join the adventure! 
We encourage you to join us in unlocking the wonderful world of reading 

for your children. Help them to join the Premier’s Reading Challenge. All 

students from Kindergarten to Year 10 are challenged to read 12 books 

by 9 September 2022 (or more!). 

You can help your children sign up via the website, choose their own 

avatar and log all the books they read over the course of the Challenge. 

Weekly prizes will be awarded to students who log a book that week, with 

major prizes drawn when the challenge ends. 

Books don’t have to be in English – children are encouraged to read books 

in their first language. 

There are extraordinary tourism prizes to be won each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign your children up on the website to begin their 
magical journey:  

https://www.premiersreadingchallenge.wa.edu.au/  
 

If you cannot access an online account, you can collect 
a reading log from Miss Tobias in the library.  

When completed, please give the form back to Miss 
Tobias before Friday 9 September 2022 so that your 
record can be entered.  

You can also email the completed form to  

premiersreadingchallenge@education.wa.edu.au 

 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge 

https://www.premiersreadingchallenge.wa.edu.au/

